BLUE KNIGHTS GAXVI

11/21/24

The meeting was called to order by President Randy Hoagland at 1845 hrs and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The Blue Knight Pledge was led by Vice President Ken Richardson. The invocation was given by Randy Hoagland.

Old Business

Election Results – All of the current officers were re-elected with the addition of Russ Holcome as a Board member.

Tellico Plains – We need a deposit for the rooms at the January meeting. The balance is due at the March meeting.

Spring SRC 2025 — April 11-13th in Baton Rouge Louisiana. If you haven't registered yet, please let Randy know, he has two rooms available in the host hotel. If you have reserved a room thru Randy, in February you will need to call the hotel and pay for your room. You will not be charged for the room until checkin. If you haven't registered you must do so by March 1 and you will receive a personal mug with your name and the Conference date engraved on it.

President's ride – The meeting was at Hammerheads six people participated. We also did a ride to Bell Mountain. It was a very nice ride until the last mile and a half. That last part is very difficult, especially for two wheel bikes.

Christmas Party – As we have done in the past, we will have the party at the January meeting. Suggestions are needed. We will not be having the party catered so you will pay for whatever you order. We will be doing a White Elephant exchange. The party will be Jan 23

New Business

Fall SRC – Will be held in September 2025 and hosted by Chapter 22. The SRC will be held in Hiawassee. More info will be coming in January. They will be having a board meeting on Dec. 10 for planning and Randy has volunteered us to help.

Fall Thunder Beach 2025 – October $22 - 25^{th}$. Randy will be trailering and will have room in the trailer for one more bike if you are interested.

December Meeting – Will be held December 19th and will be a lunch meeting.

Vice President's Report – Ken provided a list of the top 10 helmets rated from worst to best. The best helmet being the ARI helmet.

Secretary's Report – The minutes from the previous meeting were read

Treasury Report – Terry gave the treasury report.

Freeze your Bun's off ride – The ride will be on Jan 1st and we will be riding to the Carriage House in Jefferson.

Open Forum – Gary Dean provided info an update on motorcycle communication thu J&M electronics.

50/50 - Was won by me.

The meeting was ended at 1935 hrs.